
 

 

For Local 8 Members at YouthCare  

October 28, 2022 

   

100% YES – Our Agreement Passes Unanimously! 
 
The votes are in and we have reached a unanimous decision to adopt our tentative 
agreement! After three years of hard work, we are extremely proud and excited. Thank you to 
everyone who worked on our bargaining team and especially our members who brought in 
the home stretch, Amethyst Thorpe, Dorothy Pierce, Tremell Collins, and Valerie Maganya. 
 
Our contract goes into effect November 1, 2022. Please fill out a membership application if 
you have not yet: https://www.opeiu8.org/get-involved/membership-application-2/ 
 
Our office is working to get our contract published as soon as possible. It will also be 
translated in Spanish. The contract will be posted on our website: https://www.opeiu8.org/ 
 
Interested in getting more involved? Become a Shop Steward! Our Union Rep Phoebe 
Feldsher will be hosting a New Steward Training for YouthCare in the coming months, so 
look out for an announcement.  
 
Join the in the celebration on Instagram, twitter or facebook @opieulocal8!  
 
 

https://www.opeiu8.org/get-involved/membership-application-2/
https://www.opeiu8.org/


Contact Phoebe Feldsher, OPEIU Local 8 Union Representative, 
with any questions or concerns at phoebe@opeiu8.org or 206-
441-8880 ext. 119. 
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